INVITATION to THOSE IN WIDER COMMUNITY OR OUTSIDE GROUP USERS to participate in discussion and/or planning:
Dear ________ [should be personally addressed if possible]:
Please join us for a community discussion at St John’s Episcopal Church and learn about our plans for expanding our existing weekly feeding ministry – changes that have the opportunity to serve unmet needs in Paradise Springs.

The church is about to renovate our Parish Hall kitchen and adjoining space to accommodate a range of activities beyond our regular programming.  It is our goal to consider making this space available to address unmet priority needs of the community in ways that are also in keeping with our mission.  

So that we can best determine what to incorporate into our plans, we invite you, along with other community and non-profit leaders, to be part of our planning process and discussion.  We want to make our investment in a new kitchen/dining hall of benefit not only to our parish, but to the greater community – helping to meet needs that are not now being met elsewhere.  Please give us about two hours of your time to help us plan and to share your expertise and experience.

St John’s Episcopal Church

10:00 am to 12 noon

Saturday, February 1

St John’s Parish House

20 Main Street

Paradise Springs, US

If you cannot attend in person, you can also join us on-line at this time at <Zoom> 

Perhaps your own organization has needs that could be addressed in partnership with St John’s.  Whether they fall into categories of social services, health, arts, the environment, or others, we are eager to hear how St John’s mission and kitchen renovation project might be part of the answer.

The meeting will be led by Susan Clay, a professional facilitator and member of our Leadership Team.  She will keep us on schedule and focused.  Refreshments will be provided.

We greatly appreciate your help and we thank you in advance for taking part in this meeting, or sending a representative or your organization.

RSVP:  Please call or email our Parish Office to confirm:  333-4321 or parishoffice@stjohn’s.org.  If you have any questions, please contact me directly at 222-1234.  

With all best wishes,

Bob Jones

For the St John’s Leadership Team

